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I strongly oppose any changes to the mail in voting system that Oregon has 

successfully implemented. It seems like we're trying to solve a problem that doesn't 

exist because there does not seem like there have been any signs of significant voter 

fraud related other than the mail in process. In fact this seems like a bill that if 

introduced, would harm people on both sides of the political aisles ability to have their 

voices heard on important issues.  


